
To NV ECAC Policy and Finance Meeting Attendees, 

Reminder-  
There is a meeting scheduled for Thursday, November 14, 2024.   
We have been made aware that there is a possibility of our meeting being cut short due to 
Zoom technical difficulties. If this happens,  please log back onto the original meeting link 
and rejoin the meeting. As a reminder, we have to recount and verify Quorum every time we 
re-log onto public meetings.   

We apologize for the possibility of being disrupted during our meeting. We appreciate your 
patience and understanding as we work on finding solutions. 

Meeting Details: 

WHO: Policy and Finance Subcommittee, Open to Public 
DATE: Thursday, November 14, 2024  
TIME: 1:00pm – 2:00pm 
ZOOM LINK:  
https://ndezoom.zoom.us/j/86707377682?pwd=dG9oMHAxYTJSOUhQbUVVQ3VvWXBMUT09 


